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The Trump Administration has now filed its request to the appeals court, the D.C. Circuit, to “take all appropriate steps” to enable the Pentagon to go ahead with enforcing it new transgender policy.  The request sought one of three alternatives: to clarify that a federal judge’s order barring the policy is no longer in effect, to put that judge’s order on hold so that implementation can begin as planned, or to put into effect immediately a January ruling by the D.C. Circuit against the judge’s order.  The motion asked for a ruling by the Circuit Court within a week, by March 27.   The filing can be read here.
